
January 19, 1996 

 

Ms. Connie Drew 

Office of Information Resource Management 

United States Department of the Treasury 

1425 New York Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20220 

 

Re: ATF Compliance with JFK Act 

 

Dear Connie: 

 

Enclosed are several pieces of correspondence regarding our efforts to get from the ATF information 

regarding its search for records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  Without repeating 

the details reflected in the enclosures, the ATF apparently has identified no records responsive to the 

JFK Act and has failed to provide us with any meaningful documentation of, or information regarding, 

its search for such records.  Most recently, Robert Pritchett of the ATF has advised us to “contact the 

Department of the Treasury” for information on “initial searches” for ATF assassination records.  Of 

course, you advised us to obtain such information directly from the ATF when we met in July 1995. 

 

Any assistance or advice you can offer on these issues would be greatly appreciated.  Thanks for 

your cooperation.          

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


